
 
Re: 3rd Int. AHSRA-AFRICA 2024 Conference [Mark Your Calendar] 
 
Dear Respected Colleagues and Students 
 
I am delighted to announce the Adventist Human-Subject Researchers Association Africa 
(AHSRA-Africa)  2024 International Conference.  It is my privilege to invite you to participate 
in this International conference.  
The conference will be held at the Helderberg College of Higher Education in Somerset 
West, South Africa, from June 19 - 23, 2024.  

Conference Theme:  Collaboration, Capacity Building, Community Engagement, and Social 
Justices: Leveraging human-subject research for holistic transformation on the African 
Continent. 

This is an international multidisciplinary conference. We welcome submissions from various 
disciplines within the conference theme and/or involving human-subject research.  

Conference Format: Hybrid Conference (predominantly in-person, but online attendance 
will be available). 

Registration Fee: 
Description Early Registration Fee (US$) 

(Ends May 15, 2024) 

Late Registration Fee (US$) 

(May 16 – June 10, 2024) 

AHSRA Member $30 $50 

Non-AHSRA Member $50  $75 

AHSRA Member (Student) $ 10 $15 

Non-AHSRA Member (Student) $ 15 $ 20 

Group Rate (5+ AHSRA Members from 
the same institution)  

$20/per person $30/per person 

Group Rate (5+ Non-Members from 
the same institution) 

$30/per person $40/per person 

Online  participants $20 $20 

 
Important Dates 
1. Abstract submission (approximately 250 - 500 words) deadline: March 29, 2024 
2. Notification of acceptance/rejection: April 30, 2024 
3. Recorded Presentation (for online presenters): June 3, 2024 
 
For registration fees, submission guidelines, and more information, visit 
https://ahsra.africa/.  More updates will be posted on the conference website in the coming 
weeks.  
For inquiries, please contact  

• Email: ahsraasecretary@aua.ac.ke 

• Phone (WhatsApp) +254736656843 
 
Don’t miss the opportunity to submit your abstract—your submission and presentation can 
help shape and advance human-subject research practice in Africa and beyond. 
 
Please circulate this notice within your networks and encourage colleagues, faculty, and 
post-graduate students to submit abstracts and participate in this exciting conference. The 
Conference Poster is attached. 

https://ahsra.africa/
mailto:ahsraasecretary@aua.ac.ke

